
FAPAC Federal Employment Career Fair at Montgomery College 

 

 

DLA Recruiters attended the the Federal Asian Pacific American Council 

(FAPAC) Federal Employment Career Fair at the Montgomery College campus 

in Rockville, Maryland, on April 22, 2016.  FAPAC is a non-profit organization 

representing the interests of more than 163,000 Asian Pacific American 

employees in the federal government and the District of Columbia.  FAPAC was 

established in 1985 and is committed to its mission of serving as a conduit 

through which the interests, issues and representation of Asian American and 

Pacific Islanders in the federal, state, county, city and District of Columbia 

governments are addressed.  The career fair attracted more than 1,200 job 

seekers and 70 employers. 
 

 

 

 


